
Cindy Lelake 
 

Listening to the first (virtual) muni redistricting conversation, I was struck by the fact that
Independence Park, where I reside, seems to move at whim from map to map.

The precise "character" of Independence Park, which seems to be a perennial question, also
permeates state redistricting maps and efforts. In the current state redistricting plan, it joins the
Lower Hillside in District 11.

My perspective is that, as far as muni redistricting goes, the high-density housing situation of most
of Independence Park makes it a poor candidate for combination with the Hillside assembly district,
which for the most part consists of individual dwellings on relatively large property parcels.

Thanks for considering my input!

Cindy Lelake


